
From: ELLIOTT Gayle (Framatome)
To: Otto, Ngola
Subject: [External_Sender] RE: RE: Response to Draft Safety Evaluation for Errata to TR BAW-10241PA, Revision 1,

"BHTP DNB Correlation Applied with LYNXT Topical Report, "
Date: Thursday, September 10, 2020 11:03:59 AM

Ngola,

There is no additional proprietary information beyond what has already been marked.

Gayle

From: Otto, Ngola [mailto:Ngola.Otto@nrc.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, September 10, 2020 11:01 AM
To: ELLIOTT Gayle (FRA-CORP)
Subject: RE: RE: Response to Draft Safety Evaluation for Errata to TR BAW-10241PA, Revision 1, "BHTP 
DNB Correlation Applied with LYNXT Topical Report, "

Gayle,

I appreciate your feedback on the draft SE. I also need your response about whether there 
is proprietary information in the draft SE and to specify what information is proprietary if 
applicable.

Thank you

Ngola Otto
Project Manager, Licensing Projects Branch
Division of Operating Reactor Licensing
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
US Nuclear Regulatory Commission
e-mail: Ngola.Otto@nrc.gov
phone: (301) 415-6695

From: ELLIOTT Gayle (Framatome) <gayle.elliott@framatome.com> 
Sent: Thursday, September 10, 2020 9:39 AM
To: Otto, Ngola <Ngola.Otto@nrc.gov>
Subject: [External_Sender] RE: Response to Draft Safety Evaluation for Errata to TR BAW-10241PA,
Revision 1, "BHTP DNB Correlation Applied with LYNXT Topical Report, "

Hello Ngola,

We have no comments on the draft Safety Evaluation. 

Thank you!

Gayle
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